Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF COMMUNITY AFFAIRS
Division of Housing and Community Development
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the Department of Community Affairs, Florida Building Commission has received a petition for declaratory statement from Emil Veksenfeld P.E. on March 28, 2007, regarding clarification of whether the term “any building” as used in section 101.4.2.3.1, Florida Building Code (2004 as amended 12/05 and 12/06), applies to alteration of an existing building as well as to new construction.

A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Paula P. Ford, Clerk, Department of Community Affairs, Florida Building Commission, 2555 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2100.
